

Admissions Update

• Cinderella Talk Back Event

It seems that it was only "Ten Minutes Ago" that our Future Blue Streaks joined Magnificat's cast and crew for a sneak preview of our fall musical, Rodgers & Hammerstein's Cinderella. Nearly 200 girls in grades 4-8 enjoyed pizza and a "talk back" with our cast and crew.



• Fall Shadow Season

Shadowing for 8th grade students is nearing the end, as the last day to Shadow is this **Friday**, **December 4**. Shadowing will resume after the holidays, so please visit www.magnificaths.org/admissions to register online.

• Love Science?



We invite you to attend **magnifibot 3.0**, a free event for girls in grades 5-8 at Magnificat High School on Saturday, **January 30 from 9 a.m.-2 p.m.** In partnership with Great Lakes Science Center, **magnifibot** is a fun and educational day of building robots using the LEGO NXT technology. Participants will design, build and program robots. All skill levels welcome! This is a free event that includes instruction, computer use, lunch and t-shirt. **Register by January 16, 2016** by visiting www.magnificaths.org or by calling 440.331.1572, ext. 248.

• Love Animals?

We invite you to attend MAGNIFIZOO, a free day of animal appreciation for girls in grades 4-8. Join Magnificat High School and Cleveland Metroparks Zoo on Saturday, April 12 from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. at Magnificat for a fun and educational day of learning about animals. Registration opens soon for this event, so stay tuned.

NEWS for 8th Grade Students

For 8th grade girls at Catholic grade schools, you will receive a Diocesan application from your 8th grade teacher in early January of 2016, and it will give you a deadline as to when you must return it to your grade school. Your parish school will then send all necessary application information to Magnificat High School.

For 8th grade girls at public or private, non-Catholic schools, you will have already received an application for admission to Magnificat with the results of your Scholarship/Placement Exam. If you have not taken our placement exam and are interested in applying, please contact Mrs. Barb Hermann, Director of Admissions, for an application at 440.331.1572, ext. 274. Send all completed application documents to Magnificat High School by Friday, January 29, 2016.

Letters of Acceptance will be mailed **Thursday, February 11, 2016** by U.S. mail. Registration of the Class of 2020 is Saturday, March 5, 2016.

We ask that you check our website www.magnificaths.org regularly for updates and details regarding our Admission events.



The Magnificat Community wishes you and your family many blessings this Christmas season.

May you have a Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year!